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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street - Eureka, CA  95501  
Phone:  (707) 441-4060 
FAX:  (707) 441-4334 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/eurekapd  
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Eureka_Police 
Website: www.eurekapd.net 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date Released: 04/23/15 

Subject:  Henderson Center Bank Robbed 
 

Contact: Captain Steve Watson or Police Services Officer Brittany Powell 
 Front Office:  (707) 441-4060 
 Cell/Email: (707) 601-5464 swatson@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
 Cell/Email: (707) 601-5388 bpowell@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
  

 

Released by:  Captain Watson 
 

 

On 04/23/15, at about 2:44 PM, the branch manager for a bank on the 2900 
block of F Street phoned the Eureka Police Department’s dispatch center and 
advised their bank had just been robbed. No weapon was displayed and an 
undisclosed amount of cash was taken.   
 

The suspect was last seen fleeing on foot southbound on “F” Street at about Harris 
Street. He was described as a medium complected male, about 6’ tall, wearing a 
camo boonie style hat, blue or black hooded sweatshirt with “Squishy” across the 
front, and blue jeans.  

Officers checked the area but were unable to locate the suspect. Investigators with 
EPD’s Criminal Investigation Services responded to the scene and are currently 
investigating the robbery.   

Anyone with information concerning this investigation and the suspect’s identification 
is asked to call EPD at (707) 441-4373 or 441-4044.  
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